
REUs (Research Experiences for Undergraduates)

Tuesday 17th November 2020

7:00pm via Zoom

REUs

Information about Research Experiences for Undergraduates will be distributed.

USC Undergraduates who attended REUs virtually in Summer 2020 will be available to answer

questions.

Undergraduates Hunter Damron, Felicia McGill, and Ian Bongalonta will speak about their

experiences. Hunter Damron participated remotely in the Carnegie Mellon Robotics Institute

Summer Scholars (RISS) program. Felicia McGill virtually did research with the Princeton Baby

Lab, which is located at Princeton University in Princeton, NJ. Ian Bongalonta did a virtual REU

at Northeastern University which used computational chemistry to �nd molecular probes against

the novel coronavirus.

For details about PME/GMC, visit http://people.math.sc.edu/pme/ and look for us on FaceBook!

http://people.math.sc.edu/pme/

